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UMITED STATES

POSTAL SERVICE

June 22, 2005

Mr. Dave Dailey
591 Mitchell Road
Glendale Heights, IL 60139-2582

Dear Mr. Dailey:

On behalf of the U.S. Postal Service (USPS), we want to express our appreciation for your
participation on the consensus committee to revise the USPS ST 4-C, the Postal Service
standard for wali-mounted centralized mait receptacles.

Your work on the commitiee was voluntary and included significant sacrifice in time, fravel, and
effort so that the general public could benefit. The resulting improvement in wall-mounted
centralized mail receptacles addressed changes in how today's customers use the mail and
articipated changes in the mail and package indusiry in the future. Your work, and the changes
you fostered, will enhance the mailing experience for mitlions of people across the country well
into the twenty-first century.

In July of 1775, the Second Continental Congress agreed, “A line of posts be appointed under the
direction of the Postmaster General” and with those first “line of posts”, a communications service
for the colonies was born. Today, the USPS continues to provide universal communications
service that has bound our nation fogether for over 200 years. Your workgroup has helped
enhance that tradition, Like the work of Louise Nevelson, the new generation of wali-mounied
centralized mail receptacles is a legacy that will endure. You can be proud of your service.

We thank you for your coniribution,

Sincerely,
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%sam P. G Michael F. Spates
Vice President Acting Vice President
Delivery and Retail ” Consumer Advocate
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